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Christmas and New Year Opening Hours  
Thursday 24th December- open until 

6.30pm 
Friday 25th December- closed 

Monday 28th December- closed  
Friday 1st January- closed  

If you are in need of medical attention while 
we are closed, please call NHS111 by just 

ringing 111.  
The surgery will be open as normal over the 
rest of the Christmas and New Year period.

Repeat prescriptions 
Can you please make sure that any repeat 
prescriptions needed over the Christmas 

period are requested by Monday 21st 
December. Thank you. 

Flu vaccinations 
We sill have a limited 

amount of flu vaccinations 
in stock, please ask at 

reception if you still need 
to have one done.

Doctors news 
We are sad to say that Dr Iolanda Chivulescu 

has left us, we wish her all the best for the 
future. 

We are pleased to let you know that Dr 
Emma Trickey and Dr Mayur Vibhuti have 

both recently joined us, we are looking 
forward to working with them. 

COVID-19 Vaccine 
Please do not contact the 

practice until you receive a 
letter, text or phone call 

about getting a COVID-19 
vaccine. People will be 
invited for vaccination 

based on a nationally set 
priority list.

COVID in the practice 
The practice would like to 

thank all of our patients for 
all of the support that you 

have given us in the 
practice.

We all wish you a 
Happy Christmas and 

New Year!




